Hope and a Future Seeki ng Gowns
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Ladies: We all have an old prom or bridesmaid dress hanging in our closet, right? Well, here is your chance to donate it to a worthy
organization. Hope and a Future, a local nonprofit that helps neglected and abused children in the AZ Foster Care System, is seeking dresses,
shoes and jewelry for its AZ Princess Program. For the special event, the girls are decked in donated attire, and Dolce Salon does their makeup.
They then attend an etiquette class followed by a dinner and dance.

If you would like to donate a formal dress, they must be picked up by Jan. 12. For more details, visit
http://azhope.com/programs/arizona-princess.php.
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